
                 What have we been learning? 

  English 

This term in English, we have been reading the 
Charles Dickens novel - Oliver Twist. We have 
enjoyed learning of his journey through hard 

times and peril to finally see him find his 
much deserved happily ever after. We have been 
working hard to write our own narrative stories, 
and are currently writing our own play scripts 

based on the thrilling court scene.   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Reading books are 
changed weekly. Please 
ensure they are in 
school every day! We 
recommend that you 
visit Foleshill Library to 
expose your children to 
wide range of fiction 
and non-fiction books.  

Well done to all of 
Year 4 who have been 
working exceptionally 
hard to get 10/10 every 
week in their spelling 
test! Please continue to 

practise for our test on 
Friday’s.  

Home Learning is given 
out Every Friday. It 
must be returned to 
school by Wednesday.  

Next term we are 
continuing to make our 
amazing Viking Longships, 
focussing on the skills of 
sewing. We can’t wait to 
showcase our boats. 

                                    Maths 
This term we have been consolidating our 4 
operations: addition, subtraction, multiplication 
and division. Ask your child to tell you the 
methods we use to solve these calculations. They 
are now very confident in using each of these!  
We have been applying our knowledge and building 

our confidence in solving reasoning questions.  After half term we will be learning all about 
decimals. 

     Science  
We have had great fun finding out about sound. First we found how sound is made, then 
how we hear sound. We have spent the last 3 weeks investigating pitch and volume. We learnt 
how to change the pitch of a sound from low to high.  
      Discuss this concept cartoon with your child. Do you both have the same answer?  

Times Tables Rock Stars 
We have been so impressed by children’s improvement in their times tables 
this term. Please ensure your child continues to practise at home every 

day. Keep up the hard work Year 4!  


